
improving the POWER SYSTEM
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Improving the power system for our customers 
Starting in late August, PSE will begin rebuilding the existing  
transmission and distribution lines between Alger and Belfast. Rebuilding 
the transmission and distribution lines with new, higher capacity wire 
will strengthen the current system and improve electric reliability for our 
customers in the area.

What you can expect:

What: 	 Work includes upgrading approximately 4 miles of an existing 
115 kV transmission line by replacing the existing structures 
with new wood poles and new 115 kV conductors (wires), as 
well as replacing approximately 3 miles of an existing single-
phase distribution line with three-phase tree wire. Tree wire is a 
specially-coated wire that significantly reduces the frequency of 
tree-related outages. 

Where: 	 The existing transmission corridor, running cross-country from 
the intersection of Routon Ln and Old Hwy 99 N near Alger 
to Prairie Rd near Old Hwy 99 N in Belfast. A detailed map is 
available at pse.com/algertd. 

Who: 	 PSE and our contractor crews.  

When: 	 Mondays – Fridays, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., late August through 
October. Some work on Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.  
may be required. 

Questions?  
For more information visit pse.com/algertd or contact:

Bob Parker, Project Manager 
1-888-404-8773 | majorprojects@pse.com


